
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th April 2013 

Paul Crysell BSc MSc MRTPI 

Planning Inspectorate 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Crysell 

 

COPELAND LOCAL PLAN (CORE STRATEGY AND DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT POLICIES) 

EXAMINATION 

 

You have indicated that it would be helpful to have a formal indication of the Borough Council’s 

wishes regarding whether your report should be restricted to the soundness of the Plan, or whether 

the Council wishes to have the benefit of your recommendations as to what might be required to 

make the Plan sound. 

 

This is to confirm that the Borough Council would appreciate the benefit of any recommendations 

you might wish to make in order to enable us to produce a sound document.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Christopher Bamber 

Senior Policy Planner 

01946 598429 

chris.bamber@copeland/gov.uk 

 


